Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RO139- Mehdizadeh Property
Entry Type: Phone call

Company: Pangea

Start: Wed 11/14/2012 12:00 PM
End: Wed 11/14/2012 12:05 PM
Duration: 5 minutes

Mr. Bob Clark-Riddell called regarding RO139- Mehdizadeh Property, 5175 Broadway. Mr. Clark-Riddell called to inform
me the RP was in discussion with the Regional Board for case transfer. He also asked if | had seen the Tom letter- | said
yes | had. No further discussion on that topic. We discussed the possibility of remediation DPE/AS system restart. |
informed him | had approved the system restart on the 31 of last month. Mr. Clark-Riddell responded that he had
“dropped the ball on that one”.



